

20 June 2024

Dear parents, carers and Year 6 students

Trinity Academy Transition Days Wednesday 10 July to Friday 12 July

A reminder to those joining Trinity Academy in September that our transition days are coming up next month. This is an important and exciting time; please note the following information so you are fully prepared:

- Arrive at Trinity Academy by 8.20am. The school day finishes at 3.05pm. If you are coming by car please turn left as you enter the gates. Students will be met and directed to an area for registration in tutor groups.
- Students should wear their primary school uniform and bring the following equipment:

Pen (blue or black)

One green pen

Pencil

Ruler

Pencil case

• School meals - please remember to send in an envelope clearly marked with:

The student's full name and either: 1) packed lunch or 2) free school meals or 3) £7 cash enclosed

Students should also bring a full water bottle which they will be able to top up at break and lunch time.

A final reminder that we have a few outstanding registration forms.

These can be printed from the Year 6 Transition page https://www.trinity-academy.org.uk/Transition/ or collected from reception. Please note it is essential that these forms are returned to reception https://www.trinity-academy.org.uk/Transition/ or collected from reception. Please note it is essential that these forms are returned to reception https://www.trinity-academy.org.uk/Transition/ or collected from reception.

If your child is absent on any of the transition days please contact the **Attendance Office on 01405 810868**, we will then contact your primary school.

We are looking forward to welcoming our new cohort,

Yours faithfully

Mr M Lambley Head of Year 7

Assistant Vice Principal: Transition









